
 

Insuring Vehicles of the Ministry – Year 2024  

 

Quotations have been called from the institutions registered with the Insurance Board of Sri Lanka on 

02.11.2023 for insuring 55 vehicles, which belong to the Public Administration Division of the Ministry 

of Public Administration, Home Affairs, Provincial Councils and Local Government, for the year 2024. 

02. The relevant letters have been sent to the said institutions by registered post. The closing date of bids 

is 22.11.2023 and the bids will be opened at 2.00 p.m. Further details in this regard can be obtained by 

contacting the Chief Accountant of the Ministry on 0112682520.       


